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This is a ridiculous ban. I guess Oregon will have to also import all hay and food via 

electric vehicles, as almost all farmers have diesel tractors and equipment. If this 

passes people in Oregon will be starving within a month or two, since the number of 

electric transport vehicles is so low.  


